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Dear Utilities and Transportation Commission:

This is a comment on PSE's 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-160918 and
UG-160919”
My name is David Morton
email:  davidwardmorton@yahoo.com
phone number: 206-909-5680
address: 19934 NE Union Hill Rd., Redmond, WA 98053

The title of my comment is :"A comment on PSE's 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket
numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919"

I read my comment into the public record on Feb. 21, 2018 as speaker no. 71 at the public
hearing at the Renton Community Center.

I am also submitting my comment in writing on Feb. 22, 2018 as an attached Word document and
in the body of this email as follows:

A comment on PSE's 2017 Integrated Resource Plan,
Docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919

 
Many PSE ratepayers were led to believe that, by paying into PSE’s Green Power and Solar
Choice plans, PSE might chose to build solar and wind farms. Instead, they see PSE building
an LNG facility in Tacoma. Liquefied natural gas is primarily composed of methane, and
methane is a much more potent greenhouse gas than CO2. Now the Trump administration
has taken steps to loosen regulations on methane emissions from oil and gas operations,
seeking to wipe out the requirements that operators monitor and detect leaks of methane.
Facility operators would be allowed to vent natural gas to the atmosphere.
 
There’s a big rush by companies like PSE to get their permits for new fossil fuel facilities
now while the industry is deregulated under Trump and while EPA Administrator Scott
Pruitt suggests that climate change could benefit humans.
 
Sixty percent of the electricity on PSE’s grid comes from burning fossil fuels. Plug-in
electric vehicles and household electric water heaters, furnaces, and clothes dryers that are
powered by PSE electricity are essentially burning coal and natural gas.
Let’s see more wind and solar facilities like the ones at Wild Horse and Hopkins Ridge. Keep
fossil fuels in the ground to stop the climate change caused by humans. Close Colstrip
ASAP and replace it with renewables.
Please reject PSE’s plan to keep fossil fuel fired power plants on their electric grid.
 
 
Read into the public record on Feb. 21, 2018 by:
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A comment on PSE's 2017 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919



Many PSE ratepayers were led to believe that, by paying into PSE’s Green Power and Solar Choice plans, PSE might chose to build solar and wind farms. Instead, they see PSE building an LNG facility in Tacoma. Liquefied natural gas is primarily composed of methane, and methane is a much more potent greenhouse gas than CO2. Now the Trump administration has taken steps to loosen regulations on methane emissions from oil and gas operations, seeking to wipe out the requirements that operators monitor and detect leaks of methane. Facility operators would be allowed to vent natural gas to the atmosphere.



There’s a big rush by companies like PSE to get their permits for new fossil fuel facilities now while the industry is deregulated under Trump and while EPA Administrator Scott Pruitt suggests that climate change could benefit humans.



Sixty percent of the electricity on PSE’s grid comes from burning fossil fuels. Plug-in electric vehicles and household electric water heaters, furnaces, and clothes dryers that are powered by PSE electricity are essentially burning coal and natural gas.

Let’s see more wind and solar facilities like the ones at Wild Horse and Hopkins Ridge. Keep fossil fuels in the ground to stop the climate change caused by humans. Close Colstrip ASAP and replace it with renewables.

Please reject PSE’s plan to keep fossil fuel fired power plants on their electric grid.





Read into the public record on Feb. 21, 2018 by:



David Morton

davidwardmorton@yahoo.com
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A comment on PSE's 2017 Integrated 
Resource Plan, Docket numbers UE-

160918 and UG-160919 
 
Many PSE ratepayers were led to believe that, by paying into PSE’s Green Power and 
Solar Choice plans, PSE might chose to build solar and wind farms. Instead, they see 
PSE building an LNG facility in Tacoma. Liquefied natural gas is primarily composed of 
methane, and methane is a much more potent greenhouse gas than CO2. Now the 
Trump administration has taken steps to loosen regulations on methane emissions from 
oil and gas operations, seeking to wipe out the requirements that operators monitor 
and detect leaks of methane. Facility operators would be allowed to vent natural gas to 
the atmosphere. 
 
There’s a big rush by companies like PSE to get their permits for new fossil fuel 
facilities now while the industry is deregulated under Trump and while EPA 
Administrator Scott Pruitt suggests that climate change could benefit humans. 
 
Sixty percent of the electricity on PSE’s grid comes from burning fossil fuels. Plug-in 
electric vehicles and household electric water heaters, furnaces, and clothes dryers that 
are powered by PSE electricity are essentially burning coal and natural gas. 
Let’s see more wind and solar facilities like the ones at Wild Horse and Hopkins Ridge. 
Keep fossil fuels in the ground to stop the climate change caused by humans. Close 
Colstrip ASAP and replace it with renewables. 
Please reject PSE’s plan to keep fossil fuel fired power plants on their electric grid. 
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